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OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT 

DIVISION MEMORANDUM 
No._____, s. 2021 

February 11, 2021 

 

 
PARTICIPATION IN THE ONLINE KAHUSAYAN AT KATATAGAN NG 

KABATAAN (OKKK) TAMBAYAN 

 

To: Chief Education Supervisors – (CID&SGOD) 
Public Schools District Supervisors 

Division DRRM Coordinator 

Division Youth Formation Coordinators 
All School Heads 

All Teaching and Non-teaching personnel 

 
  

  

1. In reference to OUA Memorandum 00-0221-0085, series of 2021 
entitled “Invitation to Watch and Participate in the OKKK! Tambayan” 

dated February 10, 2021, the field is hereby informed of the online 

series that will be shown on the official DepEd Facebook page every 

Saturday, from February 13, 2021 to May 8, 2021 at 9:00 – 10:30 
in the morning. 

 

2. This is an arts-based activity that educates learners on their basic 
rights to help protect them during the pandemic. This program will 

feature student panelists who will engage in profound discussions on 

mental health with facilitators and expert speakers. 
 

3. All DepEd personnel and learners are enjoined to participate in the said 

activity by watching the online series. 
 

4. For more information, please contact Ms. Leandra Yu or Ms. Ken Aisa 

Ortiz through leandra.yu@deped.gov.ph or ken.ortiz@deped.gov.ph.  
 

5. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired. 

 

 

 

         CRISTY C. EPE 

               Schools Division Superintendent 

  

083

http://www.depeddigoscity.org/
mailto:leandra.yu@deped.gov.ph
mailto:ken.ortiz@deped.gov.ph

